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Use of IDM website for continuous disclosure notices 

IDM International Limited (“IDM”) would like to take this opportunity to remind shareholders that they can 
keep up to date with IDM’s material developments and continuous disclosure notices by accessing the 
company’s website at the following web address: www.idminternational.com.au 

IDM has previously utilised the ASIC platform to lodge continuous disclosure notices but has decided that, 
moving forward, the most effective way for it to make continuous disclosure notices available to its 
shareholders is by making them available on its website rather than lodging those notices with ASIC. This 
will enable investors to access information about IDM quickly and without incurring any ASIC search fees. 

Accordingly, all continuous disclosure notices that do not otherwise need to be lodged with ASIC will now 
be placed solely on IDM’s website. Notices that are required by the Corporations Act 2001 (Cth) to be 
lodged with ASIC (such as financial statements) will also be placed on IDM’s website as soon as 
practicable following lodgement. 

IDM has adopted ASIC’s good practice guidance for website disclosure of material information as set out 
in Regulatory Guide 198 and all continuous disclosure notices uploaded to the website will be available 
under the ‘Investors’ tab. 

Shareholders may also sign up to receive an email alert when material information is uploaded to the 
website by following the prompts under the ‘Investors’ tab. 
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